
 

December 10, 2021 
 
Chris Castillo 
Water Manager 
City of South Gate 
4244 Santa Ana Street 
City of South Gate, CA 
 
RE: Urban Water Management Plan Requirements Addressed 
 
Dear Chris Castillo: 
 
The Department of Water Resources (DWR) has reviewed the City of South Gate’s 2020 Urban Water 
Management Plan (UWMP) received on 7/1/2021. The California Water Code (CWC) directs DWR to report to 
the legislature once every five years on the status of submitted UWMPs. In meeting this legislative reporting 
requirement, DWR reviews all submitted UWMPs.  
 
This letter acknowledges that DWR’s review of the City of South Gate’s 2020 UWMP has found that the UWMP 
is consistent with the statutory requirements. DWR’s review of plans is limited to assessing whether suppliers 
have addressed the required legislative elements. In its review, DWR does not evaluate or analyze the supplier’s 
UWMP data, projections, or water management strategies. The results of the review will be provided to DWR’s 
Financial Assistance Branch. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the review of the UWMP or urban water management planning, please 
contact Zaida Darley at (916) 606-2134.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Julie Ekstrom, Ph.D. 
Supervisor, Urban Unit 
Water Use Efficiency Branch  
 
 
Electronic cc:  

Shahnawaz Ahmad, SA Associates 
 Zaida Darley, Department of Water Resources 
 Michael Downey, State Water Resources Control Board 


